
             

 
Monthly Report April 2024 

 
 
Football 
This last weekend witnessed the end of a run of wins with a 4-1 defeat. However 
Borden is in 5th position in the Kent County Premier League with a number of games 
in hand.  
 
The next match is on this Wednesday, 17th April with an evening 7.45pm kick off at 
the Sittingbourne Roman Stadium against Cuxton. The next home match will be 
Saturday 4th May against Ide Hill with a KO time of 2.45pm. 
 
The under 8’s continue to enjoy their Sunday fixtures and were delighted with their 
4-3 win this last Sunday. They play on the reduced size pitch within the sports field 
with an average 50 spectators enjoying the thrill of youngsters engaging in the sport 
which assists their development in health, team spirit and friendship.  
 
Cricket 
The 2024/25 cricket season is about to commence and will be fully reported within 
this monthly update. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can 
be viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
Anyone interested in playing regular cricket is asked to contact the cricket section via 
the details on the website. 
 
Pavilion 
The complete new flooring is expected to be fitted during this month. The main 
room, kitchen area and both male and female toilets including the small storage 
room will be covered with a fully bonded flooring.    
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